STRICTLY PERSONAL — FOR ADDRESSEE ONLY

12 August 2005

Dear I

Enclosed is a text to inform you of a project that is under development concerning artists and
employment, as you have been recognised as a potential collaborator.

Tao express your interest please send a Istter outlining your suitability and CV in the enclosed pre-
paid envelope by 10 September in order to be considerad for the project. Placements will begin
in early February and all work must be complete before the end of July 2006.

If you have any questions please e-mail me at info@primeemployment.co.uk

Kind regards

M G

Mark Smith
Recruitment Consultant — Liverpool Contacts

1601 (08405)



